
October 2023

We are arriving at the conclusion of the 2023 season.  Once again, it 
has been a season of changes.  I can't tell you yet if we will be in our 
new pen or if we will finish out the season in the temporary pen.  
Regardless of how this goes, we are grateful to Eric Monson's 
generosity in making sure we had a place to hold the 2023 shows 
despite all of the construction.  We've all had to “roll with the flow” in 
making this happen as it's not been without its challenges.

Anyway, here we are at the precipice of our 2023 2 day (2 shows over
2 days) final show.  Year-end awards will be presented at the 
conclusion of each class on Sunday.  Because we lost a show in May, 
this year you need only 3 shows to be eligible for a year-end award in
your class(s).  

We had a successful September show as entries were up.  The result 
was several very tight races for year end which could come down to 
who prevails on Sunday.  As always, we want to thank all of the help 
who pulled together in making it a good show.  Thanks to Jerry 
McGuire & crew for the setup and tear down of the pen, thanks to Kim
& Heidi for keeping the show office running smoothly, thanks to Paul &
his efficient management of the cattle, thanks to all of the help in the 
show pen and special thanks to Dr Jenni King, Sun Valley Equine 
Hospital for the circuit awards.    

Saturday we will be holding our annual Bridleless class.  Janie outdid 
herself on this year's buckle and so if you have a horse you trust to 
not run for the gate without a bridle, enter.

Entry fee $110 of which $40 goes to jackpot
Buckle to 1st place

60% of calcutta money goes to bid winner



Need not own the horse
Text entry to Kim 509-834-0895 or email kimberlykay911@yahoo.com

YEAR-END PARTY
The year-end party will be held Saturday night at 610 E Pomona Rd.

Pizza and wine/beer/sodas will be provided by the club.  
It's all very casual and beginning around 5-ish.

It's a chance for a little social time with cutter friends before winter.
 Absolutely everyone is welcome.

 Please drop a text to 509-901-0872 so we can get an approximate head
count.

As usual, there will be a fresh cow practice Friday before the show.  Get a
hold of Jerry McGuire 509-952-2591 for more information & to let him 
know you plan to attend.  Fresh cattle are on their way to the feedlot in 
sufficient numbers for both the practice & the show.

Entries close Wednesday, October 11th and I see they're starting to come 
in.  Looking forward to seeing everyone Saturday, October 14thd and 
Sunday, October 15th.  Extended weather forecast looks like perfect fall 
weather.      
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